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ORDINANCE NO

An Ordinance creating a position ln a new cl-ass of Model Cities Office
Manager in lieu of a posltion of Clerk for the Model 0lties Admlni-
stration, fixing the rate of pay, and declaring an emergency.

The City of Portland ordains:

Sectlon 1. The Council finds thaE the Model Cities Acting Director
has recormnended creating a positlon of Model Clties Offlce Manager in lieu
of a posltion of Clerk Eo be responsible for general operatlon and appear-
ance of Ehe ent.ire general office of the Model Citles Administration; thst
this position would establish a new classlficatlon; that the recomnendetion
has .been approved by the Mayor as Comlssloner in charge; and that the
position should be created as recormended; now, therefore, a posltton of
ModeL Clties 0ffice l,Ianager is hereby created ln the Model CiEies Fund
approprlation Model Cltles AdmirlsEratlon (6683.111) in 1leu of a posltion
of Clerk. The salary for the new classlfl-catLon of this positlon is hereby
establlshed in the current Compensation Plan at salary range No. 42 with
entry level at sEep A.

Section 2. Inasmuch as thls ordinance is necessary for the irunediate
preservation of Ehe public heal-th, peace and safety of the City of Porttand
ln Ehis: In order that there may be no unnecessary del-ay in creatLng a
position of Model Citles Office Uanager as provlded ln Section 1of this
ordinance; Eherefore, an emergency is hereby declared to exist and thls
ordinance shall be in force and effect from and after its passage by the
Counc 11 .

Passed by the Council,
Mayor Schrunk
JMS. aj
3/20/70

Iltayor of the City of Portland
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